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   25th September, 2007 

O R D E R

The Delhi Medical Council examined a reference from the General Medical Council intimating issuance of warning to Dr. Deepak Saran for an act considered to be a significant departure from good medical practice.  Dr. Deepak Saran received a police caution for theft (shoplifting) and subsequently was also issued warning under Rule 11(2) of General Medical Council (Fitness to practice) Rules 2004.  Dr. Deepak Saran in his written statement admitted to being cautioned by Police and warned by General Medical Council.

In view of the above, the Delhi Medical Council warned Dr. Deepak Saran (DMC Registration No. 5370) not to indulge in such unethical conducts in future or any act which brings disrepute to the medical profession.

Matter stands disposed.

By the Order & in the name of

            Delhi Medical Council

                         (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

Copy to :-
1. Dr. Deepak Saran, 37, Chitra Vihar, Vikas Marg, Delhi – 110092

2. General Medical Council, 5th Floor, St. Jame’s Buildings, 79 Oxford Street, Manchester M1 6FQ – with reference to letter No. SR/C1-7977829 dated 24th May, 2007

                        (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary
